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13
th

 December

2018

Jill Barrell

Renhold 

Dear Jill,

Thank  you  for  all  the  information  you  provided  to  the  Parish  Council  and  your

detailed application to the Parish Council on behalf of All Saint’s Church, Renhold

towards the maintenance of the churchyard.   

The  full  Council  discussed  the  additional  information  received  to  support  your

application at their meeting recently and felt it appropriate to award a grant of £800

towards  the  churchyard  maintenance  given  the  increased  cost  of  maintaining  the

churchyard.

Yours sincerely 

Lizzie Barnicoat

Renhold Parish Clerk


